
  

 
 
 
15th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Hadley Year 11 Parents 
 

Sixth Form Open Evening, Thursday 25th January 2024 
 

70% A*-B, 40% A*-A  
71% at Russel Group and top third Universities 

 
I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to the Sixth Form Open Evening, 
which is taking place on Thursday, 25th January between 5.30pm and 7.30pm.  
 
This is a very exciting time for our Sixth Form after a Summer of exceptional record 
results with 70% of our students achieving grades A*-B and 40% A*-A.  We also had 
incredible University success,100% of students gaining the University place of their 
choice with 4 into University of Cambridge and 71% into Russel Group Universities 
like UCL, Kings, LSE and SOAS. 
 
Our Sixth Form aims to provide a structured and supportive environment where 
students flourish and develop the skills needed to go on to be successful in their  
chosen careers, training and/or Higher Education.  We offer a full range of  
qualifications including A levels as well as vocational BTEC courses.  
 
The evening will provide an opportunity for both students and parents to speak to 
staff about the courses on offer and to gain an insight into Oasis Academy Hadley 
Sixth Form.  
 
If you have any questions, please do contact me at the Academy on 020 8804 6946. 
 
I look forward to seeing you on the evening.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Y.Albay 
 
Yesim Albay, Head of Sixth Form 


